
UPDATE: FALL 2023
● 48 more sexually 

explicit, pervasively 
vulgar, educationally 
unsuitable and/or 
age-inappropriate books 
have been found in 
FISD libraries.

● Each book has one page 
of excerpts listed as an 
example, but these are 
not all of the 
concerning portions of 
these books. 

● Most parents do not 
want their children 
reading vulgar, sexually 
graphic books featuring 
child sex, pedophilia, 
incest and/or rape. 

● Tax payers do not want 
their tax dollars paying 
for these inappropriate 
instructional and 
educational materials.

● These materials are 
harmful to minors and 
may trigger negative 
reactions for the 
depressed and/or 
sexual violence victims. 
Books glamourizing child 
sex, drugs, alcohol and 
suicide can be harmful 
to minor children and 
do not bring educational 
value. 
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